                                                         
        





[Date]


Dear [Patient Name]

Dr ADD GP NAME has asked me to write to you following a review of your medical records and it appears that you are due for your cervical screening (smear test). Most Asian women like you in England attend their cervical screening test and 94% have a perfectly normal result – together we can stop cancer before it starts.

Your screening appointment is really important to your health and is free of charge. Your test takes less than 5 minutes to do and will always be undertaken by a female nurse. There will also be a female interpreter available to help if you need them. Your results are kept completely confidential and will be sent to the surgery for you to collect, yourself.

There is no need to book an appointment as we have arranged a specific drop-in clinic on DAY & TIME. All you need to do is tell the receptionist you would like your cervical screening test when you arrive at the surgery.  

If you can’t attend the drop-in clinic at these times, please call us now on ************* and we will arrange an alternative appointment time for you. 

During the Coronavirus pandemic, it is still really important to attend screening appointments and get the medical help you need. We continue to work as hard as we can to keep our patients and staff safe at the surgery.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely
[Admin Team Member Name]
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